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BCHC DUES POLICY

Each year the Executive Committee will conduct a review of the BCHC budget for the upcoming
year, both the projected and actual figures. If it becomes apparent that some measures must
be taken to ensure the solvency of BCHC; the Executive Committee may recommend a dues
increase as needed and will propose the same to the BOD at the next bi-annual meeting. The
Executive Committee will be required to define the amount of the increase and recommend to
the BOD when the increase should go into effect. If the State Board of Directors agrees to the
increase they will be required to define when the dues increase goes into effect and the
amount of increase if different from the Executive Committee recommendation.



